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STANWOOD-CAMANO
SCHOOL DISTRICT

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services
SUBJECT: Student Field Trips

DATE: January 2, 2024

TYPE: Action Required

The following elementary schools request to attend the Outdoor Education field trips below:

e Camp Seymour - Twin City Elementary 5th grade, April 29-May 1, 2024, Gig Harbor, WA
e Camp Orkila - Elger Bay Elementary 5th grade, June 3-5, 2024, Orcas Island, WA
e Camp Orkila - Cedarhome Elementary 5th grade, June 5-7, 2024, Orcas Island, WA

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve the Outdoor Education field
trips for Twin City, Elger Bay, and Cedarhome Elementary Schools.



